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NO QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM THE SHAREHOLDERS IN ADVANCE OF THE 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TO BE HELD ON 24 APRIL 2025 

 

 

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Anchun International Holdings Ltd. (the 

“Company”) refers to the Company’s Notice of Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) 

dated 9 April 2025 together with its Annual Report 2024 (“AR 2024”) and hereby 

announces that as at the submission deadline of 16 April 2025 and till the date of this 

announcement, the Company has not received any question from its shareholders 

relating to the AR 2024 and in particular, to the resolutions put forth for voting at the 

AGM scheduled to be held on 24 April 2025.  

 

The Company would like to thank the Securities Investors Association (Singapore) 

(“SIAS”) for submitting its questions in advance of the AGM. Please refer to the 

Company’s announcement dated 17 April 2025 on the list of questions received from 

the SIAS and the Company’s responses to these questions relating to AR2024.   

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

Zheng, ZhiZhong 

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 

17 April 2025 


